
 

 
 

I urge the members of the House Resources Committee to support HB 137 including the provision to 

include funding for non consumptive uses of fish and wildlife.  I  am a 50 year resident of Alaska and a 

lifelong hunter, fisherman and trapper.  I also recognize that non consumptive' uses of fish and wildlife 

probably bring in more income and support more Alaskan jobs than consumptive uses.  I think that there 

is room for both uses in  Alaska.. Please vote for this bill.  Thanks 

 


